Top 5 key points and actions from club survey
1. It is clear throughout the survey that we as a club believe that fair treatment of all club members is important. Your club committee is reviewing its policies to make sure our policies reflect our views on fairness. An update will be announced on our media platforms once this has been completed. 

2. As a club, we have decided it is most important to improve attendance at training (35% question 8). To try and encourage participation and take some of the load off our volunteers (who run and organise all the various training). We are actively looking for club members to become assistant coaches. Members who are interested in becoming more involved with coaching should contact Alex Ford.

3. The distance of some of this seasons away games have caused problems for many of us (24% Question 7). The club committee has already begun talking with other clubs with the same problem. Information from this survey can be used to provide evidence of the problem to the league and hopefully we will have more positive news for next season. Your committee would also like to raise awareness of our club’s rule on mileage claims for drivers who carry team mates to and from games. club rules 5 d     

4. Fitness and increasing club membership were high priorities (both 22% question 8). As a club we are increasing the opportunity to exercise socially through our fitness club hosted on Strava, click here to get involved! We are also looking to increase our club presence at events like like park run as a recruitment advert for our club.  

5. [bookmark: _GoBack]Deputy committee roles will be considered to help share some of the load of committee volunteers. These roles are on an informal basis and provide the deputy with knowledge of committee roles which can, if desired, be a pathway into a full committee role. 

